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FROM THE EDITOR

BY MARK DeFLORIA
Here it is!  The October Issue of the Western Round-Up.

The Region continues to seek a “new” Editor for the Round-Up.  As I have
requested to take a leave from the position.  If anyone is interested, I would be
glad to assist you in getting started.

Your articles and items make these pages interesting.  I want to thank
everyone that has contributed to this months Round-up.  Dan & Carol Calabrace
sent in results from our 2005 Car Show.  Fred Nicholls has sent in information for
our October 22nd Tour and his “Cars I Remember” article.  Warren Sheppick
submitted “Cars I’d Like To Forget” and Al Wirick “Just Thinking.”  Be sure to check
them out and let folks know that you enjoyed their articles.  The minutes for the
September meeting will be passed out at the meeting, and printed in the
November Round-up.

Please submit items for the Round Up so it reaches me by the Third Friday of
the month by mail or email.  Articles can also be submitted at our monthly
meetings.  All items must be written down, so that I can accurately include it in the
next Round Up. 

THE FROSTBITE RUN

        

Plan on joining the last TOUR for 2005. On October 22, which is a Saturday, we
will leave Legion - Keener Park at 9.00 o’clock SHARP.

Heading North, our first stop will be in the Indiana area for a quick breakfast, and
then on the way to Smicksburg.  Here we will tour a winery and also the shops in
town.

We will head for Indiana, where again we will stop for our evening meal. Then
homeward bound. This Tour is by popular request.

Due to the evening arriving early, I suggest if the old girl has a six volt system,
bring your modern iron. We want you the members. Smicksburg is Amish country,
and is very enjoyable, and as one member told me, the scenery is great. . 


